Transfer Wednesdays

DSU is hosting "Transfer Wednesdays" again this March for students who are interested in transferring to the University. Visit DSU on March 5, 12, 19 or 26!

Delaware State University is hosting ?Transfer Wednesdays,? again this March for students who are interested in transferring to the University. Prospective students will have an opportunity to speak one-on-one with an admissions coodinator, learn about financial aid, have their transcripts evaluated to find out which credits will transfer, and schedule future meetings with their academic department.

Transfer Wednesdays will be held in the Office of Admissions on the first floor of the Administration Building on March 5th, 12th, 19th and 26th from 9 a.m.-5:30 p.m. ET. Walk-ins are welcome, but students are encouraged to <u>register</u> [1]. Prospective transfer students are invited to bring their official transcripts for a preliminary evaluation of transfer credits, and also an instant admission decision*.

Check Transfer Admission Requirements [2].

RSVP: Register now [1].

Parking: Upon entering the campus, inform security that you are attending Transfer Wednesdays in the Office of Admissions.

For more information, please contact Pia Stokes, Coordinator for Transfer, Graduate and International Students, at pzstokes@desu.edu [3] or302.857.7147[4].

*Based on complete application, receipt of official high school transcript and all official previous institution transcripts and meeting University criteria. See website for complete details.

Source URL: http://desu.edu/admissions/transfer-wednesdays

Links:

- [1] http://www.desu.edu/register-transfer-wednesday
- [2] http://www.desu.edu/admissions/transfer-student-admissions
- [3] mailto:pzstokes@desu.edu
- [4] tel:302.857.7147